
Cancer Nurses Conference 2021
Expression of Interest
The Cancer Nurses College Committee are calling for 
expressions of interest from regional cancer nursing 
groups to host the CNC Conference 2021 and form a 
hosting committee.

This is a significant milestone - 25 years from the inaugural 
Cancer Nurses College (previously Section) AGM.

Please note:

• The CNC BGM is required to be held during this conference.

• A seeding grant is provided by CNC, which is returned to the CNC 
operating account on completion of the conference.

• Conference profit is shared equally with CNC and the hosting 
conference committee to support regional nursing cancer education. 

• Submissions should include:

o proposed dates, 

o venue, 

o organizing committee members, 

o a conference theme with equity related lens/ agenda items, 
potential speakers/ topics (and additional local attractions / 
benefits).  

Please submit a brief proposal to the CNC committee by 
30th January 2020 to cancernursesnz@gmail.com
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